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Family Aquatic Center 
HVAC UNIT PROJECT UPDATES

Questions? 
Contact Rob Bond at rbond@obparks.org or (630) 645-9580

In February, the Park District Board of Commissioners approved a bid for the 
replacement of the Family Aquatic Center HVAC unit, and a contract for the 
installation of a custom-built rooftop unit was signed.

Project completion is expected to take between 8 and 10 months, due to unit 
manufacturing.

Preliminary electrical and plumbing work was completed during the annual 
maintenance shutdown. This work will help expedite the downtime needed 
when the unit arrives.

Installation dates are anticipated to occur during the winter/spring 2024 
season. 

The Family Aquatic Center HVAC unit will run overnight through September 
while daytime temperatures remain in the 70/80s. Once the temperature dips 
lower, the Family Aquatic Center will resume running the unit during the day 
with weekly maintenance e�orts to reduce the noise levels as much as 
possible until the new unit arrives.

.

.

.

.

.


